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from Yvonne Engel

TO:        Terri (and/or Mike)
DATE:   March 9, 2010
I reviewed the comments on the 3/9/10 Bush invitation list.  This is what I found:
1) Patricia Brash-McKeithan is not in our database; her name was added to the event mail list as a recommendation from an outside source who also provided the address.
2) Mike Falbo’s address came from the GMC directory.

3) Mikel Holt is not in our mailing database; someone added him to the invitation list using Gift’s address (our last grant contact with him was 2006 at the Black Research Org.).
4) Thanks for letting me know Jack and Daniel F. McKeithan are the same person.  They have different addresses in our database – I believe one is the home address, which I’ve now coded to be invited to Bradley Prizes as Mr. & Mrs.;  other correspondence will go to the Tamarack office, unless you tell me differently. 
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